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What is  
happening? 

Road maintenance will be 
conducted on Casuarina Road and 
this road will be used for heavy 
vehicle access to assist with the 
Kambalda Airport apron upgrade 
and to supply the construction of 
the Accommodation Village. 

Temporary Heavy Vehicle Access

From April 2022 to November 2022

Temporary Road Maintenance

Carried out intermittently from April 

2022 to November 2022

Casuarina Road 
Notice


